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DEC 2 6 BW

Docket No. 50-409

Dairyland Power Cooperative
ATTN: Mr. J. W. Taylor

General Manager
2615 East Avenue - South
La Crc:se, WI 54601

Gentlemen:

This refers to the routine safety inspection conducted by Mr. J. Foster of
this office on December 13, 1990, nf activities at the La Crosse Bulling Water
Reactor, authorized by NRC Facility Opera'ing License No. OPR 45, and to the
discussion of our findings with Mr. J. Parkyn and others of .your staff at the
conclusion of the inspection.

The enclosed copy of our inspection report identifies areas examined during
the inspection. Within the:;e areas, the inspection consisted of a selective
examination of procedures and representative records, observations, and
interviews with personnel.

No violations of NRC requirements were identified during the course of this
inspection.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's reguletions, a copy of
this letter and the enclosed inspection report will be placed in the NRC
Public Document Room.

We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

occiginal cisne6 W 'd' C3011*

L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Brcoch

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-409/90003(DR$5)

cc w/ enclosure:
J. Parkyn, Plant Superintendent
D. Benent, FEMA, Regior. V
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